
Navigating Policy Uncertainty 
around Federal Funding
A Discussion with Senator Mark Warner
Invitation to join Webex call on February 4 at 11:00 AM

Since the new administration assumed office nearly two weeks ago, there 
have been a wave of executive orders that have created uncertainty around 
whether certain federal funding programs will continue to exist and disperse 
funds. Localities across Virginia have budgets that depend on these funds 
for operations and this uncertainty creates operational challenges for local 
government.

Senator Mark Warner will join us on the morning of Tuesday, February 4 
at 11:00 AM to share the latest from Washington on the status of federal 

funding. He will discuss the executive orders currently in effect and how 
he expects them to affect our communities. Additionally, he is interested 

in hearing from our membership about which federal funding programs are most essential for local 
government operations. 

To join this Webex discussion, use the QR code below or go to https://www.vaco.org/education-and-
events/webinar-navigating-policy-uncertainty-around-federal-funding/.
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